
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel - 01706 654000 - Email: ffn2@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help

NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH    NEWSFLASH

SEPTEMBER 2024

EDINBURGH WAY

DATES FOR DIARY 
THURSDAY 19TH SEPTEMBER - PROVIDING A HEALTHY

FOOD ENVIRONMENT 
(let’s make a fruit salad) 10:30am

26TH SEPTEMBER - COME AND MEETING THE DUCKLINGS TEAM
(stay and play) 10:00am 

26TH SEPTEMBER - LAMBS ROOM RHYME TIME
2:00pm 

27TH SEPTEMBER - FARMERS ROOM OUTDOOR EXPLORING
10:00am

FARMERS AND DUCKLINGS
The summer break is slowly coming to an end, and it is
nearly time to start a new term with all our new and old
friends. In preparation for the new term, we have made some 
changes in the rooms and are coming up with a plan on ways 
we can support all our children with their development. 
September is a time for the children to experience and
observe many changes in the environment and in their lives
from new faces to changes in the seasons. So throughout the 
month we will be focusing on getting to know the children so 
that we can learn the best ways to support them in all areas of 
their lives. We want to take the children on a journey and 
would like the support of parents with our recycling centre in 
our entrance.
Please could you bring in some of your recycling as we want
to encourage repurposing different items and expanding our
gardening centre.
We would like to take this opportunity to inform all parents of
a couple of changes we have made in the nursery. Gift will be 
moving to the Ducklings room as a team leader and Keeley 
will be moving up to the farmers room as their team leader.

LAMBS
The lambs room have enjoyed exploring outdoors over the
past couple of weeks, and we have been focusing on a 
different colour each week and exploring the colours in 
different aspects, from tasting to searching and also smelling. 
Our lambs have been on a journey to see what we can find 
around the nursery, and we explored the different colours in 
the different areas of the nursery. We found a lot of our lambs 
enjoyed transporting the different objects from one space to 
another. For the weeks to come we are excited to meet our 
new friends and help them settle into the nursery but also work 
alongside our parents on the different topics we can explore. 
Please feel free to drop us an observation on iConnect with 
what your child’s interests are at home is so we can incorpo-
rate them into our planning.
The lambs room would also like to take this opportunity to
introduce Kelsie and Miriam to the parents. These staff have
had the pleasure of meeting most of the parents and have
settled into the team well. Kelsie and Miriam have
transferred from our Gables nursery.

BIG NEWS 
Lilian will be starting Maternity Leave in September, we wish her all 

the best and can't wait to meet baby number 2. 
Nadia Salim will be managing the site in Lillian's absence. 


